
30/08/2021 

MS Anja Taylor 
66 - Whale Beach Rd ST 
AVALON BEACH NSW 2107 
anjalisa@ozemail.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

1. I would like to object to this proposal firstly on the large number of trees to be removed that 
are identified as high landscape significance in the arborist report. The large scale removal of 
native trees and replanting of small ones is happening at a distressing rate on the northern 
beaches, impacting the character of the area, the available habitat for native wildlife and our 
increasingly important level of canopy cover. The trees are part of an important community 
which together prevent erosion and and landslip in a steep area. 
2. Bilgola Bends has been a much loved bushland entry to the upper northern beaches and 
large scale developments like this one are out of character with the area, creating a long-
lasting, unappealing, visual impact. 
3. Such a large scale project would cause traffic chaos for a lengthy period. 
I strongly oppose this development. 
Anja Taylor 
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